
From: Dave Greenly < >  
Sent: Monday, August 5, 2024 10:36 AM 
To: Kim Stockdill <kstockdill@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Robert Kojima <rkojima@islandstrust.bc.ca>; 

; Emily Bryant <ebryant@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Subject: Support application reference number PLRZ20240003 

 

Dear Galiano LTC 

 

We are writing in support of Leif Palmberg's application for rezoning. We came to know Leif 

through his installation of our septic system on Galiano, and found him to be an honest upfront 

person. We feel that the proposed use of this property would be in harmony with the area and a 

beneficial use for the residents.  

 

Regards 

Dave and Ruth Greenly 

  

Galiano Island 

 


